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ANZAC DAY MARCH 
 

The ANZAC March will take place this Saturday and 
being the centenary of the landing at Gallipoli we would 
like as many of our students to participate as possible. 
Students are to meet Mr Scott and Mrs Barrett in Sale 
Street near Newey’s Dry Cleaners, look for the school 
banner. 
Students should arrive by 10:15am wearing full winter 
uniform including polar fleece jumper and black shoes. 
Could the girls wear white socks or leggings not grey. 
The march proceeds down Summer Street to Robertson 
Park, opposite the Canobolas Hotel. 
Students will stay with staff until they are collected by a 
parent. 
 
P&C News 
Easter Egg Raffle Winners: 1st D Hutchinson, 2nd S 
Evans, 3rd Mrs PE, 4th Z Smoothy and 5th P Baker. 
Canteen Vacancies Term 2: May - 1st, 22nd & 29th. 
June – 12th, 19th & 26th. 
Assistance to fill these vacancies would be much 
appreciated.    

P&C Committee 
 

Cooking/Gardening 
Please note this Wednesday there won’t be any cooking or 
gardening, instead we will be planning for the term. 
 
 

Library News 
 

 Borrowing: Please bring in your library books 
this Wednesday as Mrs PE will be at school. 
 

 Premiers Reading Challenge: Please note that 
the Premiers Reading Challenge has 
commenced. The Primary students are adding 
their books either at home or at school on the 
computer to the PRC Website. 
 
I will be adding the Infants books to the 
computer but will send out the folders and 
information to the K-2 class on Wednesday. 
Please – write the books your child reads each 
week, as this is a big help to me. 
 
Mrs PE 
 

Orange Small Schools Spectacular 
OSSA Spec performances will take place on November 11th 
and 12th, all students from kindergarten to year 6 will be 
involved in this activity. Some students in years 3 to 6 have 
nominated to be involved in some of the combined activities 
including the dance ensemble, choir and lead acting roles. 
Students who nominated have permission notes attached to 
their newsletter. Auditions for these groups will take place on 
the following dates: 
Dance ensemble- Monday 27th April 
Choral ensemble, choir- Tuesday 28th April 
Drama, lead actors- Friday 1st May 
Students can try out for more than one group but will only be 
selected in one. There will be some cost for costumes for the 
students selected. 
Full information regarding these auditions is contained within 
the attached notes for the relevant students 
 
Tissues 
With winter coming on so do the sniffles and sneezes to help 
combat the spread of germs we would like to ask if each 
family could please send in a box of tissues to be used in the 
classrooms, these will be for all students to use. 
 
 

What’s On!! 
TERM 2, 2015 
Spring into School, will commence next Tues 28 

April 
Anzac Day March: This Sat 25 April 
Library: Borrowing this Wed 22 April 
Next P&C meeting: Wed afternoon  6  May 3.30pm 
OSSA Cross Country:  Fri 8 May at Cudal 
NAPLAN Years 3 and 6:  12th to 14th May 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

    Canteen:  Term 2-Jenny Friday 24th April      
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Easter Assembly and Hat Parade 
Thankyou to the parents, family and friends who 
were able to come along to our Easter Assembly 
and Hat Parade, the students love being able to 
show off the work they have been doing during the 
term as well as their great Easter Hats. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

School Reminders 
 
• Library 

borrowing 
Tomorrow 
 

• Anzac Day March: Sat 25th April 
 

o School banking: Mon, Tues, 
Thursdays 

 
                         ############################## 
 

 

*** Community News *** 
 
 
Orange Waratah Junior Football Club has vacancies for 
players within the following age groups, Under 6s, 
 Under 8s, Under 9s, Under 10s and 16s. For further 
information contact the club registrar at 
registrar@orangewaratahjuniorfc.org.au or 
phone 63620804. 
 
Camp Gallipoli 
Orange will be hosting Camp Gallipoli in Wade Park on 24/25 April, 
2015. 
Camp Gallipoli is a once in a lifetime opportunity to come together 
 and commemorate the 100th Anniversary of Gallipoli which features 
 a special night of remembrance, entertainment, mateship and the 
 birth of the ANZAC spirit. 
Darren Coggan will perform the on-stage presentation of “ANZACS”, 
documentaries will be screened and the evening will conclude with 
 the screening of the movie Gallipoli. 
Camp Gallipoli also offers the opportunity to sleep out under the 
 stars using swags and sleeping bags just like the diggers did 100 
years ago. After camping overnight, the campers will then walk to 
 the Dawn Service in Robertson Park on 25th April at 5.30 am. 
Those not wishing to sleep out overnight can attend the evening’s 
events at Wade Park and leave the grounds at the conclusion of the 
entertainment. 
 
 

https://webmail.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=0AtU0Jg49UCBB89G8pc_Cf63AauWTtJI-wgSG65rtqDfAXggKlyBcC-xVok_t-ABKtaD-ENfUXI.&URL=mailto%3aregistrar%40orangewaratahjuniorfc.org.au

